
Hello Mackenzie, have you heard about us?

We are the Williston Lake Elders Society.

We are a group of Mackenzie residents that are
advocating for senior housing in Mackenzie for both
long term care as well as active lifestyle.

We invite everyone to attend an update meeting as
to what the Society has been doing since it was
formed earlier this year.

This public meeting will be held on Tuesday
November 26 2024 @ 7 pm at the Legion.

Hope to see you there!!!!


